
 
From:       
Sent: Thursday, November 20, 2014 07:54 AM China Standard Time 
To:       
Cc:         
Subject: Re: Weighted voting rights consultation feedback  
 
Dear      
 
From a corporate governance perspective,    generally supports a "one share/one vote" structure. 
However, we also recognize the competitive pressure on HKEx and believe there are benefits to HKEx being 
in a better position to list mainland China companies. Because of these competing considerations, we will not 
be commenting publicly.  
 
If the HKEx moves forward with more definitive rule proposals, we can consider a comment at that time. Again, 
we are more than happy to engage in any further discussion with the HKEx.  
 
Best regards 
 
     
Head of Legal & Compliance, Asia 
 
        
         l, Hong Kong 
Direct: +852      (x      ) Fax: +852      Mobile: +852        
E-mail:       
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